
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orillia Midwives is looking for 2 New Registrants to join our practice. These positions are dependent on funding 

approval. The positions have an expected start date between July and September 2022. We expect that we will be able 

to offer a caseload of 3 clients per month. 

 

Who we are: 

Orillia Midwives is a practice of 5 midwives who work closely in both shared and primary practice models. We serve the 

Orillia and its directly surrounding areas. We have excellent relationships with our obstetric, paediatric, and nursing 

colleagues at Orillia Soldiers’ Memorial Hospital, which is a level 2 facility. We maintain care for epidurals and transfer 

care for oxytocin. We value excellent communication, a healthy practice culture, and caring well for each other and our 

clients. We offer a supportive environment and committed mentorship to help you begin your career.  

 

We invite all interested candidates to send their cover letter and resume to info@orilliamidwives.com. Interviews will be 

held in April.  

 

Sincerely, 

The Orillia Midwives  
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